
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

                                            

SERVICE CHANGES 
Effective May 30, 2023 

Route U1 Campus Connector Express 
will be discontinued. 

 

 Route         was implemented on August 22, 2022, on a Pilot basis, but will 

be discontinued due to low ridership.  

 Alternatives to the discontinued Route U1 may include but are  

not limited to:  

 Route 3 Kaimuki/Salt Lake  

 Route 4 Nuuanu/Punahou/McCully 

 Route 9 Kaimuki/Pearl Harbor  

 Route A City Express!  Waipahu/Kalihi/University of Hawaii Manoa 
 

 

For comments/questions: contact the DTS at +1-808-768-8369 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 

For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call +1-808-848-5555 (press 2). 

 


